
Remembering Dr. Haiming Wang 

August 26, 2019 

Dear Dr. Zhang and her family members and friends, 

We have just learned with great surprise the sad news that Dr. Haiming Wang passed away on August 23, 
2019.  Dr. Wang was known to many of us as a wonderful person and a great leader. Dr. Wang had very 
positive personality and hardworking attitude. He was one of the founders of Chinese American Society of 
Anesthesiology (CASA) and served as the first CASA president. Dr. Wang was an honest friend to many of 
us. He was a proud father and a loving husband. He leaves a lasting legacy among our oversea Chinese 
anesthesiologists, especially those in the US. 

On the behalf of our ICAA members, we would like to express our sincerely condolence to Dr. Lili Zhang and 
her family. Our thoughts are with you. 

Sincerely, 

Yun Xia (夏 云) 
ICAA Secretary General 

Renyu Liu (刘仁玉) 
ICAA President 




